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 Alexander named PERS Employee of the Quarter 

Carla Alexander, currently of Madison and formerly of Jackson, has been named 

Employee of the Quarter for the Public Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi 

(PERS) by the Board of Trustees for the first quarter of FY 2025, which runs from July 

through September 2024.  

In her role as a retirement specialist for Service Retirement Quality Assurance, 

Alexander consistently demonstrates dedication to her job and especially toward new 

employees. Her strong work ethic and positive attitude both ensure that she completes 

her work in a timely fashion. She is always available to answer any questions new employees may have, and 

she always takes the time to ensure that they fully comprehend the new information. 

Alexander earned her bachelor's degree in economics from Tougaloo College. 
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Cutline: Carla Alexander has been named Employee of the Quarter at PERS for the first quarter of FY 2025.  


